
LA CENTER SCHOOL DISTRICT NO. 101 
BOARD OF DIRECTORS 

 
Minutes of Board Workshop  

 
Tuesday, January 9, 2007 

 
7:00 PM 

 
Present:  Mark Mansell, Melissa Miller, Bob Taylor, Stephanie Bodeen, Bernie Schockelt, Don Phillips and 
Laurie Kansanback 
Administrators:  Shelly Whitten, David Cooke and Dave Holmes 
Guest:  High School Students  
 
Mrs. Miller called the meeting to order at 7:00 PM  
 

1. Boundary Adjustment with Ridgefield:  
The Board was given a printout of the final comments Mark intends to share with the Regional 
Committee on the continuance of the Boundary Transfer Request Meeting being held on January 11, 
2007.   

2. Ends Policies: 
A discussion regarding linkage meetings with staff and students resulted in the decision to put 
together meetings for the board with the leadership of both staff and students, respectively.  The 
purpose of each meeting will be to collect input specific to what staff and students view as 
important for the board to consider as they work to establish the Ends Policies for our district.  The 
goal is to hold a student leadership/board meeting in February with a staff leadership/board meeting 
to follow in March. 

3. Series 6000 District Policies: 
Questions were answered and various policies discussed in preparation for a first reading at the 
regularly scheduled board meeting of January 23, 2007.   

 
As this was a workshop of the board, no action was taken. 
 
The meeting adjourned at 8:08 PM. 
  
 
_______________________________  ____________________________ 
Board Chair     Member 
 
_______________________________  ____________________________ 
Member     Member 
 
_______________________________  ____________________________ 
Member     Board Secretary 


